
THE RUGBY FIVES ASSOCIATION 
Equal Opportunities Statement 

 

The RFA is wholly opposed to any form of discrimination against players or would-be 
players on grounds of their age, sex, sexual orientation or ethnicity. Disabled 
persons whose disabilities do not put them at risk of injury should be encouraged 
to play but it should be noted that there are no specially modified forms of the 
game to enable more seriously disabled players to participate. It should also be 
noted that Fives courts are neither numerous nor evenly distributed throughout the 
country and that the majority of them, being in schools and universities, are not 
automatically accessible to the general public. 
 

For more information about the RFA, contact: 
 

Philip Atkinson – General Secretary 
via ‘Contact us’ at www.rugbyfivesassociation.net 
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